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The application deadline has been extended to Feb. 15 for the Appraisal Institute's 2010 Leadership
Development & Advisory Council, (LDAC) will convene May 5-7 at the Hyatt Regency Washington
on Capitol Hill.
The Leadership Development & Advisory Council strives to foster creative thought from talented
individuals involved in the real estate appraisal profession while developing the future leaders of the
Appraisal Institute. LDAC also establishes an appraiser presence in Congress and demonstrates
that the Appraisal Institute is made up of professionals who recognize the importance of being
actively involved in the political process.
For more information on the LDAC application and conference, visit
http://appraisalinstitute.org/profession/events/LDAC.aspx .
In addition to attendees, LDAC is also looking for sponsors for the event, including chapters or
regions. 
For more information on why and how to donate, visit
http://appraisalinstitute.org/profession/events/LDAC.aspx , or download the form at
https://www.appraisalinstitute.org/sponsor/LDAC.aspx.
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